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lisa van allen was a minor when she met and dated r kelly in 1998 she testified against
him at his federal trial in 2022 and is now an author and a public speaker who
advocates against abuse lisa van allen who had sex with r kelly and his underage
goddaughter said kelly s manager suggested they kill her over a tape she took she also
faced cross examination on her inconsistent statements and book deal lisa van allen one
of r kelly s former girlfriends said she was threatened by his associate to be killed
over a sex tape she took from him she claimed the tape featured her kelly and his
underage goddaughter jane but faced cross examination over her inconsistent statements
r kelly accuser lisa van allen is speaking out following wednesday s court ruling which
saw the r b singer sentenced to 30 years in prison in his racketeering and sex
trafficking case the cross examination of lisa van allen came as prosecutors conclude a
narrative about efforts to hunt down alleged videos of kelly sexually abusing a minor
during the early 2000s when he faced prosecution in state court for child pornography
by jon seidel and andy grimm updated aug 26 2022 5 20pm pdt lisa van allen a former
girlfriend of r kelly said kelly s associate threatened to kill her over a sex tape of
kelly and a 14 year old girl she also denied having a threesome with kelly and his wife
and cried as she faced cross examination van allen a former girlfriend of kelly said
she found a tape of him having sex with an underage girl and gave it to a friend in
2000 she said kelly later offered her 250 000 to get it back and threatened to kill her
in 2007 lisa van allen who testified against the r b singer and tamra simmons executive
producer of the documentary surviving r kelly joined good morning america tuesday in an
exclusive interview following the singer s guilty verdict lisa van allen testified at r
kelly s trial that the singer recorded her during a sexual encounter with kelly and a
14 year old known as jane lisa van allen was a minor when she met r kelly on a music
video set and became a victim of his abuse she testified against him in 2008 and
appeared in the lifetime docuseries that exposed his crimes she reacts to his 30 year
sentence and praises the survivors courage 35k followers 503 following 366 posts lisa
vanallen iamlisavanallen on instagram survivor author abuse advocate 2008 mother public
speaker rainn back page iamlisavee for booking contact mgt pelicangangent gmail com
lisa van allen a key witness for the prosecution said r kelly offered to pay her 250
000 to return a tape showing him having sex with his underage goddaughter she also
broke down in tears under cross examination from kelly s defense attorney where is lisa
van allen today what s the latest update on her life get the details here lisa van
allen opened up about the response to the lifetime docuseries surviving r kelly in a
two part special episode of jada pinkett smith s facebook watch series red table talk
in this vladtv exclusive full interview lisa van allen reveals a number of shocking
details about her former lover r kelly while speaking in detail about r kelly accuser
lisa van allen and her teenage daughter akeyla are speaking out on jada pinkett smith s
facebook series red table talk prosecutors in the r kelly child pornography trial
dubbed lisa van allen the singer s former lover their star witness according to the
testimony of van allen who turned 28 last week in lisa van allen who testified against
the r b singer and tamra simmons executive producer of the documentary surviving r
kelly joined good morning america tuesday in an exclusive interview following the
singer s guilty verdict lisa van allen testified in kelly s 2008 chicago trial after
kelly was found guilty on monday 13 years later she told abc s good morning america the
verdict was what i was in this flashback lisa van allen opened up about meeting r kelly
and her relationship with the troubled entertainer she spoke about being a fan of r
kell
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lisa van allen where is the survivor today the cinemaholic

May 12 2024

lisa van allen was a minor when she met and dated r kelly in 1998 she testified against
him at his federal trial in 2022 and is now an author and a public speaker who
advocates against abuse

r kelly trial ex girlfriend says singer s manager
suggested

Apr 11 2024

lisa van allen who had sex with r kelly and his underage goddaughter said kelly s
manager suggested they kill her over a tape she took she also faced cross examination
on her inconsistent statements and book deal

r kelly s associate suggested singer s ex be killed over

Mar 10 2024

lisa van allen one of r kelly s former girlfriends said she was threatened by his
associate to be killed over a sex tape she took from him she claimed the tape featured
her kelly and his underage goddaughter jane but faced cross examination over her
inconsistent statements

r kelly accuser lisa van allen says kelly s 30 year

Feb 09 2024

r kelly accuser lisa van allen is speaking out following wednesday s court ruling which
saw the r b singer sentenced to 30 years in prison in his racketeering and sex
trafficking case

r kelly chicago trial lisa van allen s 2nd day of
testimony

Jan 08 2024

the cross examination of lisa van allen came as prosecutors conclude a narrative about
efforts to hunt down alleged videos of kelly sexually abusing a minor during the early
2000s when he faced prosecution in state court for child pornography by jon seidel and
andy grimm updated aug 26 2022 5 20pm pdt

former r kelly girlfriend testifies singer s associate

Dec 07 2023

lisa van allen a former girlfriend of r kelly said kelly s associate threatened to kill
her over a sex tape of kelly and a 14 year old girl she also denied having a threesome
with kelly and his wife and cried as she faced cross examination

they were thinking about killing me lisa van allen takes

Nov 06 2023

van allen a former girlfriend of kelly said she found a tape of him having sex with an
underage girl and gave it to a friend in 2000 she said kelly later offered her 250 000
to get it back and threatened to kill her in 2007

r kelly accuser documentary producer speak out after
guilty

Oct 05 2023

lisa van allen who testified against the r b singer and tamra simmons executive
producer of the documentary surviving r kelly joined good morning america tuesday in an
exclusive interview following the singer s guilty verdict

r kelly trial today ex girlfriend lisa van allen testifies

Sep 04 2023

lisa van allen testified at r kelly s trial that the singer recorded her during a
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sexual encounter with kelly and a 14 year old known as jane

surviving r kelly producers and survivor lisa van allen on

Aug 03 2023

lisa van allen was a minor when she met r kelly on a music video set and became a
victim of his abuse she testified against him in 2008 and appeared in the lifetime
docuseries that exposed his crimes she reacts to his 30 year sentence and praises the
survivors courage

lisa vanallen iamlisavanallen instagram photos and videos

Jul 02 2023

35k followers 503 following 366 posts lisa vanallen iamlisavanallen on instagram
survivor author abuse advocate 2008 mother public speaker rainn back page iamlisavee
for booking contact mgt pelicangangent gmail com

r kelly trial prosecution witness breaks down into sobs

Jun 01 2023

lisa van allen a key witness for the prosecution said r kelly offered to pay her 250
000 to return a tape showing him having sex with his underage goddaughter she also
broke down in tears under cross examination from kelly s defense attorney

lisa van allen update where is she today heavy com

Apr 30 2023

where is lisa van allen today what s the latest update on her life get the details here

r kelly accuser lisa van allen on response to surviving r

Mar 30 2023

lisa van allen opened up about the response to the lifetime docuseries surviving r
kelly in a two part special episode of jada pinkett smith s facebook watch series red
table talk

lisa van allen on r kelly aaliyah aaliyah s mother

Feb 26 2023

in this vladtv exclusive full interview lisa van allen reveals a number of shocking
details about her former lover r kelly while speaking in detail about

r kelly accuser s daughter speaks about mom s story people
com

Jan 28 2023

r kelly accuser lisa van allen and her teenage daughter akeyla are speaking out on jada
pinkett smith s facebook series red table talk

lisa van allen speaks essence

Dec 27 2022

prosecutors in the r kelly child pornography trial dubbed lisa van allen the singer s
former lover their star witness according to the testimony of van allen who turned 28
last week in

r kelly accuser documentary producer speak out after
guilty

Nov 25 2022

lisa van allen who testified against the r b singer and tamra simmons executive
producer of the documentary surviving r kelly joined good morning america tuesday in an
exclusive interview following the singer s guilty verdict
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a look at the women who brought r kelly to justice cnn

Oct 25 2022

lisa van allen testified in kelly s 2008 chicago trial after kelly was found guilty on
monday 13 years later she told abc s good morning america the verdict was what i was

lisa van allen on r kelly relationship aaliyah trial

Sep 23 2022

in this flashback lisa van allen opened up about meeting r kelly and her relationship
with the troubled entertainer she spoke about being a fan of r kell
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